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. PECO ENERGY nog;,;;ia L
Po Box 8699
Philadelphia, PA 191018699
215 841 5030

October 14,1998__

Mr. James Newbold
Chief, Permits Section
Department of Environmental Protection
Water Management Program
Lee Park, Suite 6010
555 Nor1h Lane
Conshohocken, PA 19428

Dear Mr. Newbold:

Subject: Limerick Generating Station NPDES Permit No. PA0051926

This letter is being sent to request a change in the usage rates for the following
Betz Dearborn chemical additives: Inhibitor AZ8104, Depositrol PY5206 and
Spectrus BD1500. Use of the additives was recently approved by PaDEP in a

.

letter dated September 18,1998. !

!

The usage rates originally requested were on a per unit basis. Therefore, in |

order to properly treat both units, we are requesting that the usage rates be
amended as follows:

Usage Rate (lbsday)
Name Average Maximum ( g

Betz Dearbom Inhibitor AZ8104 380 380 )
Betz Dearborn Depositrol PY5206 2542 2542
Betz Dearborn Spectrus BD1500 932 5000

A copy of this letter (including any attachments or enclosures) is being sent to
the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (USNRC), in accordance with the
Limerick Generating Station, Units 1 and 2, Environmental Protection Plan,
Section 3.2, which stipulates that the USNRC shali receive a copy of any
proposed changes to the NPDES permit at the same time that the permitting
agency is notified.
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if you have any questions or require additional information, please contact me at,

(215) 841-5177.

Sincerely,

Robert M. Matt , Jr.
Engineer
Environmental Affairs

Attachment

cc: U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Document Control Desk

(Docket Nos. 50-352 and 50-353 & License Nos. NPF-39 and NPF-85)
H. J. Miller, Administrator, USNRC, Region 1
USNRC Senior Resident inspector, LGS
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